


















































































































































































































































Mathematica

PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS

631 NORTHEAST CLACKAMAS STREET
PORTLAND 8, OREGON

CURRICULUM DIVISION

March 5, 1962

To A1l High School Principals:

Mrs. Joyce Palmer has been given approval by
Dr. Victor Doherty, Director of Research, to
make a study of the students who began alge-
bra in grade eight, This letter is to intro=-
duce Mrs. Palmer and to request the coopera-
tion of you and your school in giving her
assistance for the purpose of obtaining needed
information. She will need information from
transcripts and accumulative folders.

Her study is one of interest and value to
our school district.

Sincerely,

William W, Matson
Supervisor
Mathematics
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